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We would like to say WELCOME 
and thank you for visiting with us 
today! Our pastors would love to 
follow up with you after your visit.  
You can contact our Senior Pastor 
Troy Richards at (270) 256-0908 or 
visit with him after the service in 
the foyer.  Please fill out this slip 
and place in the offering box at the 
back of the Worship Center.   
 

Name: 
________________________ 
 
Address: 
_____________________________ 
 
_____________________________ 
 
Email: 
_____________________________ 
 
Phone #: 
_____________________________ 
         
 
ADULT BIBLE STUDIES  
 

Sunday nights at 6:00 p.m. 
Open Bible study led by Pastor Troy 
in the Worship Center 
 
 

 
Wednesday nights at 6:00 p.m.  
 

Online ZOOM Bible Study and LIVE 
STREAM on our Facebook page 
with Pastor Troy   
 
Bible Study in the Fellowship Hall 
with Bro. Randy 
 

 
 

 

WELCOME! 

Our Staff 
Troy Richards – Senior Pastor 
troy@fbcj.us (270) 256-0908 
 

Daniel Maasen – Worship & Media Pastor 
daniel@fbcj.us  (636) 248-6083 
 

Randy Riley – Senior Adult Pastor 
randy@fbcj.us  (573) 987-8096 
 

Judy Harris – Director of Children’s Ministries  
judy@fbcj.us  (573) 382-1421 
Joshua Humphreys – Youth Intern  
joshuacole1899@outlook.com  (573) 382-5122 
 

Sunday, March 7     
8:00a –    Adult Sunday School 
9:30a –    Sunday School all ages  
(Children: Nursery-Gr. 6 meet 9:30 a.-12:15 p. Sunday School/Extended Session) 
9:30a –    Morning Worship (In Person and LIVE STREAM) 
11:00a –  Morning Worship (In Person) 
4:00p –    Ministry Advisory 
5:15p –    Committee on Committees 
6:00p –    Bible Study-Worship Center 
6:00p –    College Bible Study 
6:00p –    Girls of Grace 
6:00p –    Mission Friends 
6:00p –    RA’s 
 

 

Monday, March 8 
10:00a –  Library Team    
(Library open from 10:00a-12:00p) 
5:30p –   Finance Committee 
6:30p –   Deacons Meeting 
7:00p –   College Gathering-The Bridge     
 
 

 

Tuesday, March 9  
WMU Groups meet  
12:00p – Church Podcast on Facebook   
 3:30p –  GA’s  
 5:15p –  Acteens  
 5:30p –  Waumba Land Team Meeting 
 
 

This Week’s Calendar 

Church Contact Info: 
(573) 243-8415 
e-mail:  office@fbcj.us 
website:  www.fbcj.us 
 

Suzanne Parr – Admin. Asst./ 
Office Manager  office@fbcj.us 
 

Sherry Pressley – Admin. Asst./ 
Financials   finance@fbcj.us 
 

 Wednesday, March 10 
  9:00a –     Historical Team 
10:00a –     Adult 5 Women S.S. 
  6:00p  –    Youth-The Bridge 
  6:00p  –    Prayer Meeting &  
  Bible Study (Beef & Noodles, Hot  
  Rolls for $2.00) 
  6:00p  –    Online Bible Study     
                    with Pastor Troy 
   
Saturday, March 13 
6:30a –    Men’s Discipleship #1 
 

SPRING FORWARD-Set 
your clocks ahead an hour 
before going to bed this 
Saturday, March 13.   
Daylight Saving Time 
begins Sunday, March 14. 
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  CALL TO WORSHIP 

ANNOUNCEMENT VIDEO 
 
                                                                    WORSHIP 

Luke 19:10 

The Lion And The Lamb 
Hosanna 

                        Psalm 51: 9-10 

My Victory 
Nothing But The Blood 

 
WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 

 
WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 
Who’s Your One? – “True Repentance” 

Luke 19: 1-10 
 

INVITATION 
BENEDICTION 

 
 

Offerings may be placed in the wooden boxes at the back of 
 the Worship Center and also in the wall receptacle in the foyer. 
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First Baptist Jackson 

Connection Card 
March 7, 2021 

 
 Every Wednesday night, our   
 church gathers to pray for the 
 needs of people in our church. If 
 you have a prayer request, you 
 can email it to office@fbcj.us or  
 write it down here.  Please leave  
 this tear off slip on the table in the 
 foyer or place in the offering   
 box at the back of the Worship 
 Center. 
 
 If you would like a list of the 
 prayer requests, there are copies  
 in the foyer. 

 

PRAYER REQUEST: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST JACKSON 

We are so thankful you chose to worship with us today!  We believe that 
God brought you here for a reason and we are so happy you are here. 
You may find information and answers to (just about) all your questions 
at the Welcome Center in the foyer, but feel free to come up to any of us 
and get acquainted if we haven’t met you yet.  We would love to have 
the opportunity to share with you what God is doing here at FBC-J – 
there’s so much to tell!             

Last Week’s Report   
 

Budget Received Feb. 28:   $ 10,239.00       9:30 a.m.  Corporate Worship:   69     
Budget Required:                   $ 9,754.00      11:00 a.m. Corporate Worship:   82 
Online Budget Giving Feb. 25:   $ 1,134.00 
Online Giving for month of February:  $ 6,306.93    
 
*Online Contributions are reported weekly and for the month and aren’t reflected in 
Budget Received 
  

DIAPER SHOWER FOR THE PRIMMS 

We will be having a diaper “sprinkle” to celebrate Larissa, Aaron, and baby boy 
Primm on Sunday, March 21!  Stop by the Fellowship Hall before either 
morning worship service to grab some treats, drop off diapers and wipes, and 
congratulate the Primm family. All sizes and brands of diapers are appreciated. 

Today, we are beginning our Annie Armstrong Easter Offering emphasis.  100% 
of all gifts go to the mission field to support North American missionaries.  Our 
goal is $8,000.00.  Designated offering envelopes are on the tables in the foyer. 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG EASTER OFFERING 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Waumba Land is looking for leaders in the preschool area on a weekly basis for 
classes at 9:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.  Please contact Judy Harris (573) 382-1421 
for more information or to sign up to help.  

DNOW (Disciple Now) 

DNOW (Disciple Now) for grades 7-12 will be March 18-20 at Cape Bible 
Chapel.  Registration is open for this event.  If you have a junior high or high 
school student and would like for them to attend the weekend retreat, please 
contact Joshua Humphreys (573) 382-5122 to register! 

CANDY DONATIONS NEEDED 

An Easter egg hunt will be held after our Easter morning worship service at 
Jackson City Park on Sunday, April 4.  We are now collecting individually 
wrapped candy that will fit into small plastic eggs.  Drop off your candy 
donations in the designated containers in the front foyer and the hallway by 
the church office. 

SENIOR ADULT FELLOWSHIP 

All senior adults (age 55 +) are invited to a fun event on Fri. March. 26 in the 
Fellowship Hall.  We will start with Laughter Yoga at 11:00 a.m. with special 
guest, Betty Brown.  Lunch, fun and games to follow.  Social distancing protocol.  


